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Board Trustee, Allan Tam   Principal, Rose Li   

416-898-9607    rose.li@yrdsb.ca  

allan.tam@yrdsb.ca 

     Vice-Principal, Elizabeth Sloan 

Superintendent of Schools,  elizabeth.sloan@yrdsb.ca 

Paul Valle 

905-940-7800    Vice-Principal, Vanessa Wonnacott 

paul.valle@yrdsb.ca   vanessa.wonnacott@yrdsb.ca 

 

  School Phone: 905-202-1234 

Upcoming Dates 
   

 
    

 

December 4 
Winterlude Concert 

7pm-9pm 

 

December 21 
Holiday Assembly 

Modified Schedule 

 

Winter Break 
December 24, 2018 - 

January 4, 2019 

 

 

 

 
 

Please click on the 

attached link in order 

to access the School 

Council Annual Report, 

2017-2018. 

 

Prime Minister's Youth Council 

 

The Prime Minister's Youth Council is accepting 

applications for the next cohort of members.  Canadian 

youth, permanent residents and protected persons aged 

16-24 can apply.  Application deadline is November 30, 

2018.  Further information can be accessed via the link 

below. https://www.canada.ca/en/campaign/prime-

ministers-youth-council/need-more-information.html  
 

 

 

Guidance News 

Graduation Transcript Verification 

All grade 12 students will be attending a session to verify 

their graduation requirements and discuss pathway 

planning.  Students will be bringing a form home for 

parents and guardians to indicate that they have seen 

the verification form.  We will be finishing this next 

week.  Grade 11 students will be participating in a similar 

activity at the end of November. 

OUAC PINs for Grade 12 students 

Guidance will be distributing the PINs needed to apply to 

universities through Ontario University Application Centre 

beginning on Thursday November 22nd.  Students may 

pick up their PIN from guidance during spares and lunch 

for the first 15 minutes of each period.  Identification will 

be required. 
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Human Rights Commissioner’s Office 

 

York Region District School Board is committed to creating safe, equitable and 

inclusive learning and working environments. As part of this commitment, the 

Board established a Human Rights Commissioner’s Office (HRCO). 

 

The HRCO was created in response to a growing awareness that a space was 

needed within the school board environment to effectively address issues of 

discrimination and harassment specific to the Human Rights Code.  

 

The HRCO is an arms-length office for Human Rights Code compliance under the 

Board’s Human Rights Policy. 

 

The HRCO website provides the YRDSB community access to important 

information related to human rights, a confidential complaint reporting process 

and contact information for the office.   

 

The website can be found at www.yrdsb.ca/hrco.   
 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/hrco
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